## Welcome to Kindergarten

August 2017

Dear Kindergarten Families,

We'd like to welcome you and your child to Kindergarten. We hope you are having a fun and relaxing summer.

The new school year is fast approaching and we are looking forward to meeting you and your child. We have so many wonderful things to learn and share together this year. Please review the list of supplies that your child will need on the first day of school.

- A Backpack: Your child's backpack should be large enough to carry a lunch box, snack bag and folder. Backpacks with wheels are not permitted. Thank you.
- A Lunch Box: Please send in a full lunch including a drink. If your child is purchasing hot lunch, please review the procedures on the Eastlake webpage. Click on "Food Services".
- Snack Bag: Your child will need a small, healthy snack each day (pretzels, popcorn, vegetables, cereal bars, yogurt, fruit, crackers-please no candy, cookies or cake.) A drink (juice, milk or water) is optional. This snack needs to be in a separate bag from their lunch box, labeled with your child's name.
- Smock: Students need a smock for art class. Please send in an old t-shirt (mom or dad's is perfect) in a plastic bag labeled with your child's name.
- Pocket Folders: Your child will need 2 folders (2 pockets). Your choice of pattern or picture.
- 2 Paint Palettes: Crayola Washable Watercolors 8-color Set
- 2 Black Flair Pens: Paper Mate Flair Felt Tip Pens, Medium Point
- Glue sticks: Elmer's Disappearing Purple School Glue Sticks, 3/pack, .77 oz.
- Spiral 1 Subject Notebook: Any color
- Composition Notebook: Any color, 100 sheets
- 1 Pair of Headphones: Students need headphones (no earbuds please) for computer class. Dollar store brand is acceptable.

## Please <u>label</u> all items with your child's name.

Throughout the school year, please send any notes and money in an envelope with your child's name written on the front of the envelope.

We can't wait to meet you and we're so glad you are coming to Eastlake School! Enjoy the rest of your summer and we'll see you soon.

Sincerely,

The Kindergarten Teachers

